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 Objection

Comments I strongly oppose to the proposal. Those roads are already difficult to navigate with normal traffic think
what could happen with all those hgvs driving around. My son 's school is also on west hoatly road and
there are kids crossing that road everyday, it is already dangerous as it is. It is a really badly thought
out proposal, those roads are not made for hgvs traffic. Thank you for your attention.
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